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UPDATE ON UTILITY DIVERSION WORKS:  
ARCHAEOLOGICAL TRIAL TRENCHES 
 

What are we doing?  
Prior to utilities diversion work within the London Borough of Hillingdon, a 
number of activities will take place at two locations; to the east and the 
west of Harvil Road (please see map overleaf) which includes 
archaeological trial trenching and mitigation. This work will be carried out 
by a Chartered Institute for Archaeologists (CIfA) registered 

Archaeological Contractor and will comprise a phase of trial trenching to 
identify areas of archaeological potential.  

The archaeological trench surveys will be carried out on Harvil Road the 
week commencing 29 January and it is anticipated that the works will last 
for a duration of three weeks. 

How will this affect me?  
There will be a small number of HGV movements on local roads, 
particularly during site set up and site completion.  

Additionally, as part of the above planned works, the public right of way 
(PRoW), footpath U34 that runs between Dews Lane and Harvil Road will 
be closed temporarily for a period of approximately two weeks, due to 
commence end of January/early February. The need for this temporary 
closure is to allow for the above activities to take place safely and 
securely.  There will be diversion signs in place to indicate an alternative 
route. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  

There will be no need for traffic management during these works. 

We recognise that construction work can be disruptive to those living or 
working nearby. The nature of our work often means some disturbance is 
unavoidable, but please be assured that every effort is made to minimise 
any unnecessary disruption and we have reminded all staff and 
contractors to be considerate of the environment they are working in. 

Working hours 

 Weekday working hours: 

Monday to Friday 8am-6pm 

 Our contractors may also be 
on site for one hour’s start-up 
and shutdown. 

What to expect  

 Herras fencing installed 
around the perimeter of the 
site. 

 A small number of HGV 

movements on local roads, 
especially for site set up and 
once the work finishes. 

 No traffic management is 
required on local roads, 
however, the bridleway off 
Dews Lane will need to be 
temporarily closed. 

 What we will do 

 Inform you in advance of any 
changes to the dates shown. 

 Keep all sites safe and secure. 

 Ensure that all sites are 
reinstated to the required 
standard.  
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If you have any questions or if you would like to find out more, 
you can get in touch:  

Write to: HS2 Helpdesk, Two Snowhill, Snow Hill Queensway,  
Birmingham, B4 6GA 

 Email: hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

 Telephone: 08081 434 434 

Please contact us if you would like a free copy of this leaflet in large print, 
braille, audio or easy read. We can also provide the information in different 
languages. You are welcome to ask someone to represent you in any 
discussions with HS2 Ltd. 

For more information on about what the proposals are for the route as it 
travels through the London Borough of Hillingdon, how it is being constructed 
and what we are doing to make this less disruptive, please visit: 
https://hs2inhillingdon.commonplace.is/ 
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